
GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 

PUBLIC HEALTH ENGINEERING DEPARTMENT 

----------- 

 

CORRIGENDUM 

Imphal, 21
st
 May, 2022 
 

 

 

No.: CE/PHE/3-94/NDB(S-W)/P-III/2022: As per Secretariat letter no. SCMs-902/2/2021-

PHED-PHED, dated: 21
th

 May, 2022. The tender for the work “Integrated Sewerage system 

for Imphal City Phase II (SH: Imphal sewerage Project Phase II for Imphal city zone 4, 

Package: ISP P-III(W))” has been cancelled due to technical reason. 

 
 
 

 

                                                                                        
                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 


